
 

Memorandum         P20129-307 

 

To:  Mike Mazza, ASLA 

  Planner, Village of Orland Park 

 

From:  Keven Graham, FASLA, PLA, CLARB 

  Director of Planning 

Planning Resources Inc. 

 

Date:  March 27, 2017 

 

Subject: Townhomes at Colette Highlands 2015-0516 

  Landscape Review #4 

 

 The following is a review of the landscape plans prepared by Edward S. Fried 

Associates, dated 3/3/17.  Located at 15608-15624 Park Station Boulevard 

 

Review Comments 

 

All previously identified issues related to the approval of the landscape planting plan  for 

the development as related to plant location, planting method, tree preservation and 

grading have been satisfactorily addressed.  Therefore it is our recommendation that the 

proposed landscape dated 3-8-17 be accepted in conformance with the Village landscape 

ordinance. 

 
End of Comments 


